
SPOOK THE SCHOOL
With FlaminGHOULS!

Flamingos Always Pink? Not in October!

This October, prepare for a colorful twist. Instead of their usual pink selves, these
feathered friends transform into "FlaminGhouls" that glow in the dark.

In the spirit of Halloween, help the PTA with a fundraiser to unleash FlaminGhouls
onto PS 204's front yard! We're set to "spook the school" by decorating the front
yard with these glowing feathered friends, adding a bit of Halloween fun while also
supporting our school's future programs.

Each FlaminGhoul is $5. To purchase a FlaminGhoul to donate to the flock and
support the school, complete the order form by October 20th.  FlaminGhouls will
start to make their first appearance around mid-October.  Please enclose your
payment in an envelope labeled with your child's full name, class, and "Spook the
School."

Follow us on Instagram and Facebook at PS204.PTA for all the latest updates that are
sure to light up your day!

Accepted Payment Types: Cash or Personal Check, made payable to PS 204 PTA. For questions, please
contact ps204pta@gmail.com.

SPOOK THE SCHOOL ORDER FORM


